
November 2023

Class 1

Class 1 have been busy preparing for their trip next week. We have used our history lessons to
learn about where teddy bears came from. We have also been comparing old and modern
toys/teddies, looking at the similarities and differences.

In maths we have been looking at the number bonds within 10 and trying to record our number
bonds in a systematic way.

We have looked at all the split digraphs in phonics and are trying to spot them when we are
reading! 


